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Business Insurance - "Withdrawal Of Union
Walkaround Policy Applauded"
May 3, 2017 Fort Wayne

Mark Kittaka of the Fort Wayne office was quoted in an article,
"Withdrawal of union walkaround policy applauded," published by
Business Insurance on May 3.
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http://www.businessinsurance.com/article/20170503/NEWS08/912313225/Withdrawal-of-OSHA-safety-union-walkaround-policy-applauded

